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I think it's good for more students to have the choice to enroll in online school 

because some children are simply unable to handle public school. There are some 

students like myself who cannot thrive or properly learn in public school due to the 

constant distractions and possible toxic classmates. It would also give children who 

are victims of bullying a chance to have a safer and less toxic environment. It could 

help those who are mentally disabled to have a better learning experience, with less 

chance for other students or possibly teachers to be biased and hateful towards 

them. Overall I believe giving more people a chance to enroll in online school would 

help more kids want to learn and improve grade point averages. As more students 

could have access to better resources online that could improve their understanding 

or the topics they're learning. 


